MEADCO PROPERTIES

XAODWEXXWANXXREXXK P, O, Box 2236
MIDLAND, TEXAS 7970!

682-5671

October 16, 1975

Petro-Lewis Corporation

1600 Broadway
Denver. Cnloradn 80707

ATTENTION: My Raymond Gatzes

REFERENCE: North Bagley Purchase
Thompson #1 Well
Lea County, New Mexico

Gentlemen:

We are in receipt of a letter from the New Mexico 0il
Conservation Commission (copy enclosed) advising us that Petro-
Lewis Corporation did not submit Form C-104 indicating a change
of ownership of the referenced well and that a final plugging
report has not been filed on this well.

Under cover letter dated November 8, 1972, we forwarded
five copies of Form C-104 properly prepared showing the change
in ownership from Meadco to Petro-Lewis and requested that you
sign them and forward to the New Mexico 0Oil Conservation Commission
which apparentely was never done. As owner of this well, it is
your responsibility to file the necessary forms with the 0Oil
Conservation Commission 1nd1cating the change in ownership and
the final plugging report on this well. We feel that you have had
ample time to handle this matter in the last three years and request
that it be taken care of immediately.

Yours truly,
MEADCO PROPERTIES

Bill C. Cotner

BCC/mr

Enclosures

cc: New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission
P. 0. Box 1980, Hobbs, New Mexico 88240



